
Endorsement for President of SMART Transportation Division 
 
 
As Chairman of the Bus Committee, I am proud to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for President of 
SMART Transportation Division. 
 
 
Throughout his years of service to our union, Jeremy has demonstrated an unwavering 
commitment to the well-being of our members and the advancement of our cause. His 
leadership has been instrumental in securing significant improvements in wages, benefits, and 
working conditions, and he has been a tireless advocate for our members' rights. 
 
 
Under Jeremy’s leadership, SMART Transportation Division has become a stronger, more 
effective union. He has worked tirelessly to build bridges with other labor organizations and 
industry stakeholders, and he has played a key role in developing and implementing policies 
that have benefited our members and the entire labor movement. 
 
 
I have had the privilege of working closely with Jeremy on numerous occasions, and I have 
always been impressed by his integrity, his dedication, and his strategic vision. He is a man of 
his word, and he always puts the interests of our members first. 
 
 
I believe that Jeremy is the best candidate to lead SMART Transportation Division into the 
future. He has the experience, the vision, and the passion to build upon the progress we have 
made and to continue fighting for the rights of our members. 
 
 
I urge you to join me in voting for Jeremy Ferguson for President of SMART Transportation 
Division. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Anthony Sandle 
Chairman of Bus Committee 
 


